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Weekly Student News

Week 2 - Jan. 15, 2019

Late-start classes are still available. These classes are 6,8, or 10 weeks long
and meet in-person, online, or both.
Using Canvas for the first time? We've got tips to help you navigate the site.

¢ Planning to transfer? If you applied to a UC and/or CSU for fall 2019, make

sure to check your email (including spam) for the deadline to update your
application with supplemental information. Dates may vary by university. See a
counselor for questions or assistance.

Chase the Chill away with a handmade hat or scarf. Stop by the library to
pick up either one on Jan. 15, 16, or 17 from 7:45 a.m.-7 p.m. until supplies
last.

Jewish Heritage Month is being celebrated all January. Check the calendar
for details on lectures, screenings and demonstrations.

Study abroad in Ireland this summer while earning college credit. Attend one
of the info sessions on Jan. 16 or 17 in Room 3103 for details.

e Jan. 21 the campus is closed in observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day.
¢ Events Calendar Check out what's going on around campus!




e Join us for the second annual Research & Service Leadership Symposium!
Applications are being accepted until March 15.
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